
NEWS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release 

 
Contact: 

Paula Ross, Director of Communications  
Oklahoma Tax Commission 

405.521.3637 
pross@tax.ok.gov 

 
Mark Mitchell 

OK.gov General Manager 
405.524.3468 Ext. 120 

mark.mitchell@www.ok.gov 
 

CARS.OK.GOV – The Quick and Convenient Solution 
For Renewing Oklahoma Tags Online 

 
Tag Renewal Notices Available Online Through New “Remind Me” Feature  

 
OKLAHOMA CITY, OK – June 1, 2010 – More than 10,500 Oklahomans have enjoyed the 
convenience of renewing their vehicle registration tag online since Oklahoma’s official 
Convenient Auto Renewal System (CARS) launched on February 17, 2010.  
 
The service, located at http://CARS.OK.GOV, has also allowed more than 1,400 Oklahomans 
to sign up for online email notices for their tag renewal month through the REMIND ME 
feature located on the homepage. Email reminders are sent to users on the first day of their 
expiration month.  
 
“Even if you’re not visiting the site to renew a vehicle tag, Oklahomans are still able to set up 
this free reminder for when their tag is due,” said Paula Ross, Oklahoma Tax Commission 
spokesperson.  “This is just another way for people to be able to keep up with today’s hectic 
lifestyle and pace.” 
 
To learn more about which vehicles in Oklahoma can be processed through CARS and 
additional information, visit http://www.tax.ok.gov/mvonlinereg.html. 
 
CARS is a product of a partnership between the Oklahoma Tax Commission and OK.gov, 
Oklahoma’s official website that allows for no tax dollars to be used to build, operate, or 
maintain the service online.  
 
About the Oklahoma Tax Commission 
Since 1931, the Oklahoma Tax Commission has held the responsibility of the collection and 
administration of taxes, licenses and fees that impact every Oklahoman. The collected 
revenues fuel such state projects as education, transportation, recreation, social welfare and 
a myriad of other services. Additional information is available at http://www.tax.ok.gov.  



About OK.gov 
OK.gov is the official website of the state of Oklahoma and a collaborative effort between the 
Oklahoma Office of State Finance (OSF) and Oklahoma Interactive, LLC to help Oklahoma 
government entities Web-enable their information services. OSF is responsible for OK.gov. 
Oklahoma Interactive operates, maintains, and markets OK.gov and is part of eGovernment 
firm NIC’s (NASDAQ: EGOV) family of companies. 
 
About NIC 
NIC Inc. (NASDAQ: EGOV) is the nation's leading provider of official government portals, 
online services, and secure payment processing solutions. The company's innovative 
eGovernment services help reduce costs and increase efficiencies for government agencies, 
citizens, and businesses across the country. NIC provides eGovernment solutions for more 
than 3,000 federal, state, and local agencies that serve 97 million people in the United States. 
Additional information is available at http://www.nicusa.com. 
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